ALPINE, UT, Dec. 20, 2016 /PRNewswire/ -
Happy Holidays

The officers and directors of Clifton Mining wish each of you a warm and wonderful Holiday season and a healthy and satisfying
2017. We are hopeful that this coming year will provide some new and important breakthroughs.

Shareholder's Meeting

Because of another error in the voting process, the official annual meeting has had to be rescheduled again for January 12,
2017, at 10:30 am. Please note the new time and date. Also, if you have already voted you do not need to vote again.
However, if you have not yet voted, your vote is important and we encourage you to vote.

Please see the Company's website www.cliftonmining.com for additional information. Clifton trades on the U.S. OTC: (CFTN).

Note: Any statements released by Clifton Mining Company that are forward looking are made pursuant to the safe harbor
provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Editors and investors are cautioned that forward looking
statements invoke risk and uncertainties that may affect the company's business prospects and performance.

SOURCE Clifton Mining Company

Contact
For additional information, contact Dr. Ken Friedman, President at 303-642-0659, or Keith Moeller at 801-756-1414 ext.100.
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